
                                                                                                                                       
 
Ref. no. GR/ADV/2017-2018/ALL/04                                                                       Dated : 24.07.17 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Greetings from Gateway Rail ! 
 
This is to inform you that there have been exceptionally heavy rains in Gujarat region resulting into 
rail traffic blockages as well as breaches on railway tracks.  Train movement to and fro Mundra port 
is adversely affected on account of  this.  
 
Train operations in adjoining divisions is also running slow due to overflowing water on railway 
tracks in Ahmedabad division and EXIM trains are likely to get delayed / stabled in export as well as 
import direction.  
 
The same is coupled with high import pendency at both the ports (Pipavav & Mundra) hence import 
evacuation may get delayed. Also, we request you to plan your export containers considering the 
delays due to above said reasons. 
 
We would keep you posted on further developments in this regard. For any further queries, please 
feel free to get in touch with our ICD customer service desk.  
  
Best Regards, 
Customer Service Desk 
 Gateway Rail 
 


